
 

Dudley Federation general meeting summary - Thursday 30th March 2023 

There were 10 TRAs represented at this meeting via Microsoft Teams. 
   
 

 TRA support issues: Various groups expressed that they felt they weren’t getting adequate support. It had 
been explained to groups that there are currently staffing issues in the Participation Development Team. For 
the time being, AGMs will definitely be attended by a Participation Development Officer, general meetings 
will be attended by either a PD officer or a DFTRA representative where possible and committee meetings will 
be attended by a PD officer or a DFTRA representative by request.  

 Aerial Funding: There is ongoing confusion around the amount of funding that is available and High-Rise 
Living Forums haven’t been taking place. Dudley federation will be seeking answers on this. 

 Dudley Federation accounts: Our end-of-year accounts will soon be going to the accountant. Any 
underspending will go towards 2023/24 running costs which we estimate to be a lot higher than 2021/22. 
Members’ financial reports can be viewed via our website.  

 PH Jones: There have been recurring issues with operatives not attending appointments and then tenants 
receiving letters threatening their tenancies. If anyone has experienced this, please let us know.  

 The next general meeting will be on Thursday 29th June 2023. 

 


